
March 12, 1973 

Rabbi Haskel Lookstein 

1235 Park Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Haskel: 

I am sending you a copy of a letter 

I just received from Herman Wouk. 

Has anything been done with regard to 

the translation? I have been requested 

by friends in Israel to look into the 

matter. 

Cordially, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 


